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‘Lets go Wild’ 

Great learning and artwork from home 

and school this week. We hope you 

have enjoyed the project and that the 

rain yesterday brought beautiful snails 

out of hiding for you to look at! 

Hedgehogs have been harder to spot 

but with drawings like these, perhaps 

that helps you imagine them living 

close by? We all hope that you have 

enjoyed your learning pack or time at 

school and are getting ready to ‘Go for 

Gold!’ next week when our 2nd whole 

school project begins. 

Website 

Don’t to forget to send your teacher a 

photo of your learning at home this 

week. They will upload it to your class 

‘Gallery’ for everyone to see. 

We are all looking forward to finding 

out how you have ‘gone wild’ and 

discovered more about the beautiful 

creatures that inhabit our planet. 

Thank you to Jack, Sarah, Alicia and Ella for 

this week’s inspiring pictures. 


